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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 3:08 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris Wedgefield

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
From: LuLaRoe Tiffany Nolen [mailto:lularoetiffanynolen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 1:48 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Pluris Wedgefield 
 
Hello Commissioner! 
 
Please accept this email as a formal demand to STOP Pluris Wedgefield from increasing our water rates! We 
are being supplied with substandard water, unfit for human consumption, and our clothes are being bleached! 
We pay more for water in Wedgefield than ANY place in Orange County. They are taking advantage of us and I 
will not stand for this! Get them out of here and give us equal water rights and rates in line with the rest of the 
county!! 
 
Thank you for your time! 
Tiffany Nolen 
Homeowner in Wedgefield  




